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Good Afternoon 

PTA Wrap-a-Present days are Monday 21st November (FS), Tuesday 22nd November (LS), 
Wednesday 23rd November (MS) and Thursday 24th November (US). 

The PTA will once again be setting up shop in the ICT Suite for our annual Wrap-a-Present (WAP). 
This will be held Monday to Thursday w/c 21st November. 

Children can buy and wrap (with help) presents for family and friends. Most gifts are priced between 
£1.50 and £5.00 each. 

Sales will take place throughout the afternoon after lunch. Children should take the money into school 
with them the morning of their WAP sale day in a named purse or envelope. We suggest parents talk 
to their child beforehand about how much money they have to spend and who they should try to buy a 
gift for. We also suggest children bring in a named carrier bag to help then carry their purchases as 
often there are too many to carry! 

Foundation and Lower School children are helped by their teachers and the PTA, most of the Middle 
and Upper School children are familiar with the event but will be helped as needed. 

The PTA is asking for parents to kindly donate wrapping paper, gift tags and bubble wrap for this 
event. A large collection box will be located in the office from the week commencing 14th Nov 
specifically for these items, please place anything you have in the box. 

We also need parents to help wrap the presents on all the four days. If you can help between 12:00 
noon and 3:00pm please email wap@aldryngtonpta.com. 

If you have any other questions, please email wap@aldryngton.com 

Kind regards 

WAP Team 
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